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10th June 2015
Dear Parents
Year 3 and 4 Forest School Activity Week – Monday 13th July – Friday 17th July

We are delighted to be able to announce this exciting curriculum opportunity for Year 3 and Year 4 which will complete our topic based learning this term.  
We have managed to secure a full week of outdoor activities led and coordinated by Forest School Leaders Mrs Bailey and Mrs Mabey, assisted by a special guest Dr Sarah Rustage, a conservation biologist with a PHd in Invertebrates.  This will draw together our topics this term combining geography, habitats, rainforests and the local area. 
The children will have the opportunity to build shelters, use tools to shape wood, prepare food & cook it on a camp fire, bug hunt and explore the local environment, as well as practising watercolour painting and learning the Japanese art technique of Hapa Zome which involves using natural pigment to dye fabric.  

There will also be a full day trip walking to Hughenden Manor on Tuesday 14th July for which they will need waterproofs and a packed lunch. Consent for this is already covered on the forms held in school. Particularly exciting, on Wednesday 15th July, they will be creating and preparing their own lunch over camp fires in the morning, so will not need a school hot or packed lunch that day. 

It promises to be a really fun and exciting week for the class and in order to ensure all children can participate fully in all the activities we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £39.00 per child. This covers the costs of all materials and supplies used, as well as lunch ingredients on Wednesday and popcorn/apple juice on Friday. 
The children will be able to wear suitable old clothes throughout the week (no uniform), old jeans are ideal and we will insist on a long sleeved t-shirt to protect them from scratches & stings when out and about.  If the weather is inclement then waterproofs will also be required as well as sturdy footwear such as trainers or walking boots. 

To celebrate their achievements during the week, we would like to invite you as parents to attend a campfire ceremony on Friday 17th July from 2.30pm so that you hear about the learning your children have participated in and see the results of some of their endeavours. 

Please return the permission slip below as soon as possible with a cheque payment of £39.00 payable to Hughenden Primary School. 

Yours sincerely
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Julie Wainwright & Alex Elgey

Teachers Year 3 & 4
I give my permission for …………………………………………….. (insert child’s name) to take part in the Forest School activities between 13th – 17th July 2015 and enclose my contribution of £39.00

Name: …………………………………………………
Signed: ………………………………………………….
Hughenden Primary School


Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley


High Wycombe, Bucks HP14 4LR


Telephone 01494 562501


Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk" ��office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk�


         Website � HYPERLINK "http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk" �www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk�


Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton


_____________________________


Headteacher Sarah Leighton
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